
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

13 September 2021 

 

Dear Grade 3 to 6 Parents, 

TEXTBOOKS 2022 

We are continuously reviewing the process of purchasing textbooks and have opted to outsource, once again, the 

procurement of the bulk of our textbooks from PNA Featherbrooke. There are, however, still some books that can only 

be purchased through the school.   

Attached you will find two textbook order forms, namely: PNA order form and a School order form.   

The PNA order form  

This form must not be returned to school but must be handed in at the PNA at Featherbrooke.  The manager at this 

PNA has been very kind to give you and us as a school a substantial discount on the books.  Please ensure that you 

take the order form with your selection indicated on the form to them on or before 31 October after which he will 

order the books in a bulk order.  Any order after the 31st of October will only be processed in the middle of November 

which is not ideal as delays in the delivery of your order may occur.  

School order form 

This form must be returned to the school by 21 September.  These books will be ordered in bulk from the publishers 

directly because these books are substantially more if bought through a supplier.  No late orders will be accepted. 

Parents will be advised to source the applicable books themselves after 21 September.  

Parents will be invoiced for these textbooks/workbooks on their November school account.  These textbooks and 

workbooks will be available to the learners at the start of the 2022 school year (possibly earlier - we will inform you 

timeously). 

New books and books that can’t be purchased 2nd hand. 

Most of the textbooks have remained the same for 2022 from 2021. The table below has been added for your 

convenience, especially for the parents/learners who would like to purchase second hand books from current learners. 

The table below indicate which textbooks are new to 2022, and which manuals cannot be purchased second-hand.   

 

 

 



School Order Reply slips must be returned to school by Tuesday, 21 September 2021. No late orders will be accepted. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

MR KEN LANGLEY         MR CONRAD BOTHA 

PRINCIPAL          DEPUTY PRINCIPAL 

 
 

Books that have been added to the list for 2022 Workbooks/Manuals that cannot be purchased 

second-hand 

Grade 4 

No books were added 

Grade 4 Singapore Maths Workbooks and Pupil Books  

Grade 4 Afrikaans Woema Workbook 

Grade 5 

English - I am David (Reader) 

Grade 5 Singapore Maths Workbooks and Pupil Books 

and Maths Manual  

Grade 5 Afrikaans Woema Workbook and Manual 

Grade 6 

No books were added 

Grade 6 Singapore Maths Workbooks and Pupil Books 

Life Skills manual 

Grade 6 Afrikaans Woema Workbook and Manual 

Grade 7 

No books were added 

Grade 7 Singapore Maths Workbooks and Pupil Books 

Grade 7 Afrikaans Woema Workbook and Manual 

Visual Art Manual 


